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Info

From: Deana.Burn@planning.nsw.gov.au

Sent: Tuesday, 12 January 2016 12:02 PM

To: Stephen Richardson; Chris.Ritchie@planning.nsw.gov.au

Cc: Brian Hanley; John Studdert; Greg Murphy; Peter Vantin; Stefan Press
Subject: RE: Proposed Alterations to DDG Dryers, Cooling Towers and Biofilters, MP06_

0228, Shoalhaven Starches Expansion Project

Hi Stephen, Brian

| have reviewed the scoping report for the proposed modifications to DDG dryers, cooling towers, mill feed silo and
biofilters. The Department considers that your scoping report identifies the key issues to be addressed in the
environmental assessment (EA) for the modification. | also ask that you confirm in your EA whether there are any
changes to approved production volumes and any changes to traffic volumes, movements or parking. As you have
identified, air quality/odour is a key assessment issue and | encourage you to discuss the methodology for the
assessment with the EPA prior to submitting the modification.

If you have any questions, please call to discuss.

Regards,
Deana.

From: Stephen Richardson [mailto:Steve@cowmanstoddart.com.au]

Sent: Monday, 7 December 2015 2:40 PM

To: Chris Ritchie; Deana Burn

Cc: Brian Hanley; John Studdert; Greg Murphy; Peter Vantin

Subject: Proposed Alterations to DDG Dryers, Cooling Towers and Biofilters, MP0O6_0228, Shoalhaven Starches
Expansion Project

Dear Chris & Deana,

Please find attached a submission seeking the Department’s requirement’s for the Environmental Assessment for
the proposed modification to the Shoalhaven Starches Expansion Project. This modification application will seek to:

e Reduce the number of DDG Dryers from 6 to 4;

e Slightly modify the footprint of these Dryers on the site.

e Introduce a mill feed silo and structure to feed the DDG Dryers.
e Relocate cooling towers within the site; and

e  Provide an additional two Biofilters.

| understand that you have previously discussed this modification proposal with Brian Hanley of Shoalhaven
Starches.

| would appreciate it if you could supply the Department’s requirements with respect to this matter as soon as
possible. If you require any further clarification in connection with this matter please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards

Stephen Richardson

Cowman Stoddart Pty Ltd

PO BOX 738 NOWRA NSW 2541
T 02 4423 6198

T 02 4423 6199





